
From: iain burrell <iainburrell@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 10:11 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1680 duh varren rezoning 
 
 
 
dear council members  
 I live in Arrowwood and the land around me has been “developed“ massively in the last three years. 
And now they’re planning 500 more units north of us. Is there anyway this “development“ can slow 
down.?  
 
usually when these cards come in the mail the deal has already been done. If that is the case then I 
strongly suggest we try to save some of the trees in this area and to make a pedestrian Corredor that 
does not include cars. 
 
I’m afraid that the housing like on the corner of Nixon and Dhu varren will be put in and then sidewalks 
will be put along the main highway (sometimes only a few feet away.) 
 
I have lived in Ann Arbor since 1971 and love the city and I’m proud of its progressiveness . But the 
building that has been going around me on is far from being progressive (from my point of view) 
 
Thank you for your time. I appreciate the work you do and the time you spend for us. Help ann Arbor 
become car free and try to keep city growth at 2% (as they do in Golden Colorado) 
 
Sincerely Iain Burrell :-)  
ps. Please think about the pedestrian Corredor - if you build it they will come :-) 
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